LPCSC Strategic Planning Team Products

The products posted here reflect the work of the LPCSC Strategic Planning Teams, which began
meeting in the fall of 2016. Their mission was to look critically at relevant topics. Each topic
had a representative team comprised of staff and community members. Teams answered key
guestions that were designed to address current issues and provide programming
recommendations for the future. The following were specific teams that convened:

Strategic Planning Teams
Pre-K-4 Programming Model
5/6 Programming Model
7/8 Programming Model
Drug Free Task Force
K-12 High Ability Programming
K-12 Athletic Programming
College and Career Readiness
K~12 Visual, Fine and Performing Arts

These products will serve as a reference to the Curriculum Teams that will be meeting in order
to make recommendations on the courses and experiences we will provide for our students in
the 5/6 and 7/8 intermediate schools and our Pre-K-4 schools.

Similar to the key questions that the Strategic Planning Teams addressed, our Curriculum
Teams will also address key questions and make recommendations on the subjects we will
offer, curriculum for those subjects, and the methods for delivering the curriculum. Again,
Strategic Planning Team products will be referenced to guide decision making.

Outlined below are the Curriculum Teams that will convene over the next few months. Key

questions will be developed by the leaders of the teams and the goal will be to have products
and recommendations to present to the Steering Committee in April of 2018.

Curriculum Teams

5-8 Mathematics K-8 Physical Education
5-8 English K-8 World Languages
K-8 Reading K-8 FACS
5-8 Social Studies K-8 Arts/Drama
5-8 Science K-8 Careers
5-8 Music K-8 STEM

K-8 High Ability




Steering Committee

The Strategic Planning Steering Committee will review the Curriculum Team products and
develop teams to address the following:

e Daily Bell Schedules

e School Academic Calendar
e Staffing

e Other

The final recommendations and planning teams for the daily schedule, calendar, and grading
periods will be completed before June 10, 2018. It will be at this time that staffing positions wili
be assigned for the 2019/2020 school year. This timing will allow for staff to participate in
professional development for one school year prior to teaching in the 5/6 and 7/8 intermediate
schools.
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